
  

 

NOVEMBER 21, 1997                               CONTACT:  

EILEEN SULLIVAN 

                                                 

   (202) 724-0088, EXT. 253 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Deputy Director of the Assassination Records Review Board, is available today, 

November 21, 1997, in Dallas, for interviews as a follow-up to yesterday’s release of the handwritten 

notes taken by the late Dallas Police Captain J.W. “Will” Fritz regarding his interrogation of Lee 

Harvey Oswald. 

 

Please contact Eileen Sullivan at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253, if you would like to arrange an interview.  
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